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Ogier has donated CI$5,000 to Acts of Random Kindness (ARK) Cayman from its Cayman

o,ce's Charitable Giving Fund.

The donation will support the charity's Relief Care Package initiative, which is providing support

to families and foreign workers impacted by the pandemic.

The donation was made possible thanks to the many Ogier employees who give to the 0rm's

charitable fund on a monthly basis directly from their salaries.

Tara Nielsen, Director of Cayman ARK, said: “ARK is delighted that Ogier has made this

tremendous donation to our ARK Relief Care Package Initiative. With the gift of every care

package, the recipient receives not only food, connectivity and emotional relief but experiences

hope and understands the community stands with them. Thank you Ogier, for standing together

with ARK to support those in need and demonstrating how much you care”.

About Ogier

Ogier is a professional services 0rm with the knowledge and expertise to handle the most

demanding and complex transactions and provide expert, e,cient and cost-e7ective services

to all our clients. We regularly win awards for the quality of our client service, our work and our

people.

Disclaimer

This client brie0ng has been prepared for clients and professional associates of Ogier. The

information and expressions of opinion which it contains are not intended to be a

comprehensive study or to provide legal advice and should not be treated as a substitute for

speci0c advice concerning individual situations.
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Regulatory information can be found under Legal Notice
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https://www.ogier.com/legal-notice/
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